Doris Verkamp

I support an amendment to the MOU banning the discharge of scrubber wastes from cruise ships
into Puget Sound. The buildup of scrubber dumping has serious implications for endangered
species like killer whales. I urge you to ban scrubber dumping for good in order to maintain a
healthy ecosystem needed for the survival of threatened orcas and Chinook salmon.



